Troy, Ala
e ’ Aug. 29, 1966

Dear Sirs . ,
—_ Thank you very much for you letter
reporting reeeption of WIBF on the morning
of Aug. 22,1956 on 970 Ke. in Geneva, Nebraska.
We plan to do more test broadcast within the
next three weeks and hope you will get a
chance to tune in.Thank you again for your
nice letter,

yours truly,

w-

Joe W, Gllchrist
Chief Engineer



